
        

Say hello to our Digital 

Leaders! They run our 

lunchtime Code Club every 

Friday and support other 

children into becoming 

fantastic coders! 

Do you work for a tech 

company? Would you like 

to be involved in 

computing at Kings 

Avenue? We would love to 

work with companies to 

support our children’s 

learning! Please ask for 

more details.  

 

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Children at Kings Avenue have access 

to a variety of technology including 

Ipads, desktop computers, Beebots and 

more! 

COMING SOON!! 

We will be getting 

new interactive 

whiteboards for all 

classrooms! 

Computing At Kings Avenue 


